
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
The College will be closing early – at 1.35pm - on 20thth December 2019 before the Christmas holidays. 
Arrangements have been put in place with Devon County Council School Transport for the private contracts 
they operate and they will collect from the college at the earlier time. 
  
Private routes not operating an earlier service on that day are: 
TNS005 – KEVICC - Diptford Primary School: Didworthy-Avonwick Ashburton-Buckfastleigh (Millmans Coaches) 
TNS038 – FDR – Marley Head: Harbourneford-Dean Priory (Brent a Car) 
We will contact parents/carers of these routes separately with further information. 
  
If your young person uses any of the public transport routes to get to and from college, please ensure you 
check the operators’ timetables and bus stop locations, as there will be no public buses collecting from 
KEVICC on that day; these routes include Country Bus 165, Gold Bus 88, 164 and X64. 
  
The 110 route will not be operating an earlier schedule on that day, so please ensure you make alternative 
arrangements as there is no facility for students to remain in College after 1.35pm. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Alan Salt 
Principal 
  
 

 
 


